
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: MOHAMED HETATA   
Sent: Friday, May 8, 2020 9:48 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Stop the tower 
 
 
My name is Mohamed hetata owner of a house at 224 rothbury road .please stop any tower building 
.this is insane our roads ,schools and infrastructure can’t take it . 
Best regards 
Mohamed  
 


